
 
 

 
 

REQUEST FOR QUOTES #2021-20 
MEDICAL IMAGING TECHNOLOGY – DIGITAL MAMMOGRPAHY UNIT 

ADDENDUM NUMBER ONE 
April 23, 2021 

 
On April 21, 2021, the Oregon Institute of Technology (“Oregon Tech”) published a Request for 
Quotes #2021-20 for Medical Imaging Technology – Digital Mammography Unit (“RFQ”).  
Oregon Tech has found that it is in its interest to amend the RFQ through the issuance of this 
Addendum Number One.  Except as expressly amended below, all other terms and conditions of 
the original RFQ shall remain unchanged.   
 

1. The SCOPE requirement of one (1) new Digital Mammography Unit is hereby changed to include 
refurbished/ used. Oregon Tech is requesting that vendors provide in their submitted quote 
pricing for a new unit and pricing for a refurbished/ used unit. 

 
End of Addendum 
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